To Catch A Spinster The
Reluctant Bride Collection 1
Getting the books To Catch A Spinster The
Reluctant Bride Collection 1 now is not type of
inspiring means. You could not by yourself going
following book gathering or library or borrowing
from your connections to contact them. This is an
very easy means to specifically acquire guide by
on-line. This online notice To Catch A Spinster
The Reluctant Bride Collection 1 can be one of the
options to accompany you taking into consideration
having extra time.
It will not waste your time. undertake me, the ebook will unconditionally tune you further
situation to read. Just invest little times to
gate this on-line broadcast To Catch A Spinster
The Reluctant Bride Collection 1 as capably as
evaluation them wherever you are now.

The Reluctant Bride
Collection Megan Bryce
2014 Come back to a time
when manners are
everything and rules are
made to never be broken.
Come back to a time when
men are in charge and
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

women do what they are
told. . .Yeah, that
never happened.Welcome
to Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
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for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love.To Catch A
SpinsterOlivia
Blakesley, selfproclaimed spinster
extraordinaire, is quite
happy with her life. She
has her studies and her
duties, what need does
she have of a husband?
With five sisters
married she knows the
reality does not live up
to the promise, and does
not need to personally
experiment with the
state to know she would
be ill-suited to it.
However, she finds
herself envious of at
least one aspect of
marriage. But to
experience the physical
side of marriage, one
doesn't need a husband,
all one needs is the
right man...Nathaniel
Jenkins knows his duty.
Marry a young girl from
a respectable family and
father an heir, no
matter how cold the
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

endless parade of
suitable girls leaves
him. But a shocking
proposal from a
scholarly spinster
leaves him wondering if
unsuitable is just what
he's looking for. Can he
convince his spinster
that marriage is the
greatest experiment of
all?To Tame A DragonLady
Amelia Delaney is known
for her sharp tongue,
no-nonsense attitude,
and sizable fortune.
Numerous suitors have
tried to win her hand0́
4
for the money, for the
challenge, and for a
rather unfortunate bet.
She knows the
unflattering reasons
behind her numerous
proposals; can she ever
accept that a man would
want to marry her just
for herself?Jameson
Pendrake is a devil-maycare dandy who cares for
naught but fun and
fashion. But behind his
laughing green eyes lies
a dark history, and he
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calls off his wedding
because of his fear of
repeating the past. He
can not simply give up
on the idea of marriage;
a wife is the best
defense against the
yearly crop of scheming
mothers and their frilly
daughters. But to allay
his fears he needs a
woman strong enough to
laugh in the face of his
past. A woman
unflappable, unwavering,
and unbroken. He knows
just the woman. The
trick, it seems, is in
getting her to accept.To
Wed The WidowA man with
a Future, the Honorable
George Sinclair would
rather poke his eye out
than take his place
beside his brother and
learn How To Be An Earl.
But when an earl orders,
a brother obeys. And
when an earl tries to
make his brother steady
and responsible and old
and gray, well... it
just might kill them
both.A woman with a
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

Past, Lady Haywood is a
scandalous distraction
that no honorable
gentleman can ignore.
Especially one who's
just been told that his
very happy life is
changing irrevocably to
the boring. But even if
a scandalous distraction
is what George wants,
what he needs is a wife.
A virgin wife. A
scandal-less wife...The
earl would be the first
to say that his brother
has always had a problem
choosing what he needs
over what he wants. Lady
Haywood would say that
very few women who have
buried five husbands
would bother with a
sixth. And George would
say... why, this sounds
like fine fun.130,000
words ~520 pages
First Love Forever
Romance Collection
Susanne Dietze
2018-04-01 A first love
is never easily
forgotten... and coming
face to face with that
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person again can be
awkward when the
heartstrings are still
holding on to the “what
ifs.” In settings from
1865 to 1910, nine
couples are thrown back
on the same path by
life’s changes and
challenges. A neighbor
returns from law school.
An heiress seeks a quick
marriage. A soldier’s
homecoming is painful. A
family needs help. A
prodigal son returns. A
rogue aeronaut drops
from the sky. A runaway
bridegroom comes home. A
letter for aid is sent.
A doctor needs a nurse.
Can love rekindle
despite the separation
of time and space? First
Things First by Susanne
Dietze 1877 – South
Texas: Texas rancher’s
daughter Georgie Bridge
mourned when her first
love, Ward Harper, left
town to study the law,
but now he’s back—as
opposing counsel in a
case against her father.
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

A Most Reluctant Bride
by Cynthia Hickey 1880 –
Ozark foothill ranch:
Maggie Spoonmore marries
her father’s former
foreman, Zach Colton in
order to salvage her
reputation, yet
struggles to believe he
married her for love and
not her inheritance.
Weeping Willow by Marcia
Gruver May of 1861 –
Port Royal, Virginia: In
Civil War Virginia,
tables are turned for
Willow Bates when Julian
Finney, her childhood
crush and steadfast
defender, returns from
the war a broken man in
need of rescue. His
Anchor by Carrie Fancett
Pagels 1894 – Mackinac
Island, Michigan: Robert
Swaine, a ship captain,
returns to Mackinac
Island where his first
love, Sadie Duvall
struggles to support her
siblings. Will she
anchor him to the island
he has vowed to leave
behind? After the Ball
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by Martha Rogers 1910 –
Dallas, Texas: Chase
Thornton, a wealthy oil
man yearns for the life
of a cowboy and his
first love, Susannah
King, but can she trust
him to keep his word to
leave the city and stay
on the ranch? Lighter
Than Air by Lorna
Seilstad 1900 – St.
Louis, Missouri: After
Titus Knott crashes his
hot air balloon behind
Ella Mason’s boarding
school, he must convince
his former sweetheart
that his words are true
and not full of hot air.
In Due Season by Connie
Stevens 1901 – Whitley,
Kansas: Leah Brown
accepts her role of town
spinster until Gareth
Shepherd unexpectedly
steps back into her
life. Now she’s faced
with a choice. Can she
forgive the man who
jilted her? Heartfelt
Echoes by Jennifer
Uhlarik 1875—Virginia
City, Nevada: A short,
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

urgent letter mentioning
his childhood love,
Millie Gordon, forces
deaf Travis McCaffrey to
turn to his estranged
birth father for help
rescuing the woman he
can’t forget.
Prescription for Love by
Erica Vestch 1905 – New
Orleans: Erstwhile
fiancée Natalie Morrison
is the last person Dr.
Mackenzie wants as his
new nurse, but when an
epidemic hits, Phin
finds she’s come back
into his life at the
perfect time.
The Earl Most Likely
Jane Goodger 2018-01-16
An independent young
woman with an eye for
detail helps restore a
castle and solve a
murder in this Victorian
romance by the author of
The Bad Luck Bride. It’s
not every day a young
woman is offered ten
thousand pounds for a
few months’
work—especially the
plain, shy daughter of a
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tin mine owner. The only
thing special about
Harriet Anderson is her
extraordinary memory for
even the smallest, most
obscure detail. So when
she’s asked by a
gentleman to help
restore his once
magnificent ancestral
home, she simply can’t
refuse, no matter how
scandalous the position.
The money will mean
freedom from her callous
parents, and a life of
independence. Harriet
doesn’t imagine dreaming
of anything more . . .
Augustus Lawton, Lord
Berkley, cares about
only one thing:
restoring his beloved
Costille House to its
former, historically
correct, glory. His late
wife had taken great
vindictive delight in
transforming the old
castle into a modern
Victorian nightmare.
Harriet’s remarkable
memory will be
invaluable in repairing
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

it—and in helping him
solve his wife’s murder.
Yet as they work
together, Augustus finds
that besides her uncanny
gift, Harriet possesses
other priceless
qualities. And as the
castle’s beauty is
gradually revealed, he
can’t help noticing, so
is hers . . . Praise for
the novels of Jane
Goodger “Fun,
delightfully
romantic—and sexy.”
—Sally MacKenzie on The
Spinster Bride “A
touching, compassionate,
passion-filled romance.”
—RT Book Reviews on A
Christmas Waltz
Midsummer Bride Amanda
Forester 2013-11-05 One
Unconventional American
Heiress Can Be Even
Wilder Than the
Highlands... Outspoken
American heiress Harriet
Redgrave is undeniably
bad ton. She laughs too
much, rides too fast,
and tends to start fires
pursuing her interest in
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the new science of
chemistry. And despite
her grandfather's
matchmaking intentions
to the contrary, Harriet
has no interest in being
wooed for her wealth.
Duncan Maclachlan, Earl
of Thornton, would never
marry to repair the
family fortunes. Or
would he? When he saves
Harriet from a science
experiment about to go
very, very, wrong, all
bets are off. Praise for
A Wedding in Springtime:
"This entertaining novel
is a diamond of the
first order...the clever
combination of wit,
romance, and suspense
strikes all the right
notes."—Booklist
"Forester promises her
fans a warm, humorous
jaunt through Regency
England—and she delivers
with a cast of engaging
characters and
delightful intrigue."—RT
Book Reviews, 4 stars
Little Women Louisa May
Alcott 1926
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

To Tame A Lady Megan
Bryce 2013-12-14 Come
back to a time when
manners are everything
and rules are made to
never be broken. Come
back to a time when men
are in charge and women
do what they are told...
Yeah, that never
happened. Welcome to
Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love. To Tame A
Lady Lady Amelia Delaney
is known for her sharp
tongue, no-nonsense
attitude, and sizable
fortune. Numerous
suitors have tried to
win her hand-- for the
money, for the
challenge, and for a
rather unfortunate bet.
She knows the
unflattering reasons
behind her numerous
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proposals; can she ever
accept that a man would
want to marry her just
for herself? Jameson
Pendrake is a devil-maycare dandy who cares for
naught but fun and
fashion. But behind his
laughing green eyes lies
a dark history, and he
calls off his wedding
because of his fear of
repeating the past. He
can not simply give up
on the idea of marriage;
a wife is the best
defense against the
yearly crop of scheming
mothers and their frilly
daughters. But to allay
his fears he needs a
woman strong enough to
laugh in the face of his
past. A woman
unflappable, unwavering,
and unbroken. He knows
just the woman. The
trick, it seems, is in
getting her to accept.
~The Reluctant Bride
Collection~ (books can
be read in any order) To
Catch A Spinster To Tame
A Lady To Wed The Widow
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

To Tempt The Saint
regency romance,
historical romance,
victorian romance,
funny, witty,
lighthearted, friends to
lovers
The Reluctant Guardian
Susanne Dietze
2017-02-01 Under the
Spy's Protection When
Gemma Lyfeld
inadvertently interrupts
a dangerous smuggling
operation in her English
village, she's rescued
by a mysterious Scottish
spy. Now with criminals
after her and her hopes
for an expected marriage
proposal recently
dashed, she will make
her society debut in
London. But not without
the man tasked with
protecting her… Covert
government agent Tavin
Knox must keep Gemma
safe from the criminals
who think she can
identify them—a mission
he never wanted. But as
he escorts her and her
rascally nephews around
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London, the lovely
English lass proves
braver than he ever
imagined. Suddenly, the
spy who works alone has
one Season to become the
family man he never
dreamed he'd be.
To Catch A Spinster
Megan Bryce 2013-12-14
Come back to a time when
manners are everything
and rules are made to
never be broken. Come
back to a time when men
are in charge and women
do what they are told...
Yeah, that never
happened. Welcome to
Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love. To Catch A
Spinster Olivia
Blakesley, selfproclaimed spinster
extraordinaire, is quite
happy with her life. She
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

has her studies and her
duties, what need does
she have of a husband?
With five sisters
married she knows the
reality does not live up
to the promise, and does
not need to personally
experiment with the
state to know she would
be ill-suited to it.
However, she finds
herself envious of at
least one aspect of
marriage. But to
experience the physical
side of marriage, one
doesn't need a husband,
all one needs is the
right man... Nathaniel
Jenkins knows his duty.
Marry a young girl from
a respectable family and
father an heir, no
matter how cold the
endless parade of
suitable girls leaves
him. But a shocking
proposal from a
scholarly spinster
leaves him wondering if
unsuitable is just what
he's looking for. Can he
convince his spinster
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that marriage is the
greatest experiment of
all? ~The Reluctant
Bride Collection~ (books
can be read in any
order) To Catch A
Spinster To Tame A Lady
To Wed The Widow To
Tempt The Saint regency
romance, victorian
romance, funny, witty,
lighthearted, historical
romance, spinster
To Wed the Widow - Large
Print Megan Bryce
2016-01-09 Come back to
a time when manners are
everything and rules are
made to never be broken.
Come back to a time when
men are in charge and
women do what they are
told... Yeah, that never
happened. Welcome to
Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love. To Wed The
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

Widow A man with a
Future, the Honorable
George Sinclair would
rather poke his eye out
than take his place
beside his brother and
learn How To Be An Earl.
But when an earl orders,
a brother obeys. And
when an earl tries to
make his brother steady
and responsible and old
and gray, well... it
just might kill them
both. A woman with a
Past, Lady Haywood is a
scandalous distraction
that no honorable
gentleman can ignore.
Especially one who's
just been told that his
very happy life is
changing irrevocably to
the boring. But even if
a scandalous distraction
is what George wants,
what he needs is a wife.
A virgin wife. A
scandal-less wife... The
earl would be the first
to say that his brother
has always had a problem
choosing what he needs
over what he wants. Lady
10/35

Downloaded from
bucksandjakes.com on
September 29, 2022 by
guest

Haywood would say that
very few women who have
buried five husbands
would bother with a
sixth. And George would
say... why, this sounds
like fine fun. ~The
Reluctant Bride
Collection~ (books can
be read in any order) To
Catch A Spinster To Tame
A Dragon To Wed The
Widow To Tempt The Saint
To Catch a Spinster (The
Reluctant Bride
Collection) Megan Bryce
2013 Come back to a time
when manners are
everything and rules are
made to never be broken.
Come back to a time when
men are in charge and
women do what they are
told. . .Yeah, that
never happened.Welcome
to Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

find love.To Catch A
SpinsterOlivia
Blakesley, selfproclaimed spinster
extraordinaire, is quite
happy with her life. She
has her studies and her
duties, what need does
she have of a husband?
With five sisters
married she knows the
reality does not live up
to the promise, and does
not need to personally
experiment with the
state to know she would
be ill-suited to it.
However, she finds
herself envious of at
least one aspect of
marriage. But to
experience the physical
side of marriage, one
doesn't need a husband,
all one needs is the
right man...Nathaniel
Jenkins knows his duty.
Marry a young girl from
a respectable family and
father an heir, no
matter how cold the
endless parade of
suitable girls leaves
him. But a shocking
11/35
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proposal from a
scholarly spinster
leaves him wondering if
unsuitable is just what
he's looking for. Can he
convince his spinster
that marriage is the
greatest experiment of
all?
The Viscount Can Wait
Marie Tremayne
2018-10-23 After five
years away, Lady Eliza
Cartwick isn’t relishing
returning to the whirl
of the London season.
But the young widow
knows to ensure the best
future for herself and
her young daughter,
Rosa, she must remarry.
If only Lord Evanston,
the dashing rogue who
has haunted her dreams
since she was sixteen,
didn’t insist on
distracting her with his
searing looks and
lingering touches at the
most inconvenient times
. . . Thomas, Lord
Evanston, has wanted
Eliza since her
engagement ball all
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

those years ago. His
best friend’s sister has
constantly been out of
reach . . . until now.
The forbidden has always
tempted him, but when
Thomas realizes he wants
the object of his
fantasies for far more
than a dalliance, he
must convince her that
he’s not just a rake;
he’s a viscount who’s
worth the wait.
Lady in Waiting Marie
Tremayne 2018-03-13 RITA
Award Winner She wants
to escape her present .
. . When Clara Mayfield
helps her sister elope,
she’s prepared for the
scandal to seal her fate
as a spinster. What she
doesn't expect is to
find herself engaged to
the vile Baron
Rutherford as a means of
salvaging her family's
reputation. Determined
not to be chained to a
man she loathes, Clara
slips out of Essex and
sheds her identity: she
becomes Helen, maid at
12/35
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the Earl of Ashworth’s
country estate. After
all, below stairs is the
last place anyone would
think to look for an
heiress . . . He wants
to forget his past . . .
William, Lord Ashworth,
is attempting to rebuild
his life after the
devastating accident
that claimed the lives
of his entire family,
save his beloved sister
and niece. Haunted by
memories of what was and
determined to live up to
the title he never
expected to inherit,
William doesn’t have
time for love. What he
needs is a noble and
accomplished wife, one
who can further the
Ashworth line and keep
the family name
untarnished . . .
Together, can they find
the perfect future? From
their first encounter,
the attraction between
them is undeniable. But
Clara knows William is
falling for Helen, a
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

woman who doesn’t even
exist. The question is,
if she reveals the truth
about her identity, can
she trust the broken
William to forgive her
lie and stand by her
side when scandal—and
the baron—inevitably
follow her to his door?
To Wed The Widow Megan
Bryce 2014-10-09 Come
back to a time when
manners are everything
and rules are made to
never be broken. Come
back to a time when men
are in charge and women
do what they are told...
Yeah, that never
happened. Welcome to
Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love. To Wed The
Widow A man with a
Future, the Honorable
George Sinclair would
13/35
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rather poke his eye out
than take his place
beside his brother and
learn How To Be An Earl.
But when an earl orders,
a brother obeys. And
when an earl tries to
make his brother steady
and responsible and old
and gray, well... he
just might kill them
both. A woman with a
Past, Lady Haywood is a
scandalous distraction
that no honorable
gentleman can ignore.
Especially one who's
just been told that his
very happy life is
changing irrevocably to
the boring. But even if
a scandalous distraction
is what George wants,
what he needs is a wife.
A virgin wife. A
scandal-less wife... The
earl would be the first
to say that his brother
has always had a problem
choosing what he needs
over what he wants. Lady
Haywood would say that
very few women who have
buried five husbands
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

would bother with a
sixth. And George would
say...why, this sounds
like fine fun. ~The
Reluctant Bride
Collection~ (books can
be read in any order) To
Catch A Spinster To Tame
A Lady To Wed The Widow
To Tempt The Saint
regency romance,
victorian romance, witty
historical romance
Always the Matchmaker
Emily E. K. Murdoch
2020-11-26 Always the
matchmaker and never the
bride - even when she's
found her perfect
partner?Miss Theodosia
Ashbrooke does not
believe there is
anything greater than
matching the perfect
pair - and she's become
rather expert in it.
Never mind that she's
never found the missing
half to her own soul and
body.Perhaps that's not
her lot in life, even at
the age of eight and
twenty.Her own failure
is Albemarle Howard,
14/35
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Earl of Lenskeyn. He's
rude, he's arrogant,
he's overly confident,
and nothing Theodosia
can do makes a
difference. Albemarle
has found his match
though: and he is sure
it is Theodosia.He's
determined to have her.
She's not ready to
accept defeat just yet.
When you've always been
right it's impossible to
accept that you're
wrong.Can Theodosia step
away from her matchmaker
mindset for one minute
and see the man in front
of her - or will she
lose him forever?This
full length novel is a
steamy Regency romance
with a happily ever
after, no cliffhangers,
and is part of a series
that can be read in any
order.
The Marriage List
Dorothy McFalls 2005
Returning from the
Peninsular campaign,
Viscount Evers, finally
ready to settle down,
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

creates a list detailing
the perfect wife, which
is promptly cast by the
wayside when he meets
May Sheffers, a
headstrong young lady
with a checkered past.
Original.
To Catch a Spinster Large Print Megan Bryce
2015-05-23 Come back to
a time when manners are
everything and rules are
made to never be broken.
Come back to a time when
men are in charge and
women do what they are
told... Yeah, that never
happened. Welcome to
Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love. To Catch A
Spinster Olivia
Blakesley, selfproclaimed spinster
extraordinaire, is quite
happy with her life. She
15/35
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has her studies and her
duties, what need does
she have of a husband?
With five sisters
married she knows the
reality does not live up
to the promise, and does
not need to personally
experiment with the
state to know she would
be ill-suited to it.
However, she finds
herself envious of at
least one aspect of
marriage. But to
experience the physical
side of marriage, one
doesn't need a husband,
all one needs is the
right man... Nathaniel
Jenkins knows his duty.
Marry a young girl from
a respectable family and
father an heir, no
matter how cold the
endless parade of
suitable girls leaves
him. But a shocking
proposal from a
scholarly spinster
leaves him wondering if
unsuitable is just what
he's looking for. Can he
convince his spinster
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

that marriage is the
greatest experiment of
all?
Some Like It Ruthless
Megan Bryce 2014-04-06
Dallas, Texas— the home
of big hair and big
hats. Big money and big
egos. Big lives, big
loves, and big
mistakes... The
Caldwells and
Montgomerys have been
feuding for generations,
and through the years
Margaret and Cole have
been secret friends,
secret lovers, and
outright enemies. For
the last six years,
they've both pretended
the other didn't exist—
it's hard to get along
with a Caldwell when she
always gets what she
wants; it's hard to
trust a Montgomery when
he'll go out of his way
to break a deal. But six
years is a long time.
Long enough to make a
woman who was once queen
of the Dallas social set
now teeter on the brink
16/35
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of bankruptcy. Long
enough to make a man who
was once reviled now so
prosperous that anyone
in Dallas would beg to
be under his thumb.
Almost anyone. Because
Margaret Caldwell hasn't
forgotten that the last
time she made a deal
with Cole Montgomery, he
betrayed her— and she'll
never believe that all
he wants for saving her
this time is forgiveness
for his one big
mistake... Contains a
damn lotta cussing, too
much sex and innuendo,
and one angry blonde
making a man sing
soprano. alpha male
romance, contemporary
romance, romantic
comedy, billionaire
romance, fake fiance,
western romance, second
chances
To Catch a Spinster
Megan Bryce 2013-03-02
Come back to a time when
manners are everything
and rules are made to
never be broken. Come
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

back to a time when men
are in charge and women
do what they are told...
Yeah, that never
happened. Welcome to
Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love. To Catch A
Spinster Olivia
Blakesley, selfproclaimed spinster
extraordinaire, is quite
happy with her life. She
has her studies and her
duties, what need does
she have of a husband?
With five sisters
married she knows the
reality does not live up
to the promise, and does
not need to personally
experiment with the
state to know she would
be ill-suited to it.
However, she finds
herself envious of at
least one aspect of
17/35
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marriage. But to
experience the physical
side of marriage, one
doesn't need a husband,
all one needs is the
right man... Nathaniel
Jenkins knows his duty.
Marry a young girl from
a respectable family and
father an heir, no
matter how cold the
endless parade of
suitable girls leaves
him. But a shocking
proposal from a
scholarly spinster
leaves him wondering if
unsuitable is just what
he's looking for. Can he
convince his spinster
that marriage is the
greatest experiment of
all?
The King's Spinster
Bride Ruby Dixon
2018-05-24 Sixteen years
ago, Princess Halla of
Yshrem saved the life of
an eight-year-old
barbarian boy and
watched her kingdom fall
to ruin, all on the same
day. Now, she is a
forgotten spinster in a
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

quiet temple, living her
days out in solitude.
The last of her line,
she exists in the hope
that she has been
forgotten, for to be
remembered by the enemy
is to be certain death.
One person has not
forgotten her. Mathior,
now twenty-four, is the
fierce warrior king of
the Cyclopae. Yshrem is
in turmoil and his
advisors have a
suggestion - kill the
last remaining member of
the royal line, and
there will be no rivals
for the throne. Mathior
has a different idea.
He's loved Halla for
sixteen long years, and
it's time he claimed her
as his wife. But a
barbarian's wedding
customs are unlike any
other...
Highland Justice Heather
McCollum 2022-04-26 As
the new chief of Clan
Mackay, Gideon Sinclair
knows the importance of
maintaining order at any
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cost. To keep the
conquered clan in line,
Gideon must mete out
ruthless justice or risk
losing their precious
new peace. But from the
moment he meets Cait
Mackay—aye, from the
moment the sweetness of
her lips captures
his—all of Gideon’s
careful objectivity is
well and thoroughly
compromised. Cait knows
that kissing the brawny
Highlander is a
dangerous game. It was
bad enough she picked
his pocket to feed the
children in her care,
but sometimes a
desperate woman must
disguise her crimes any
way she can. Only her
act of deception has
made things worse...
Because one kiss with
the Highland’s most
brutal chief leaves her
breathless and out of
her depth. Now Gideon
must choose between his
duty and his heart when
his lovely thief is
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

accused of treason
against the king
himself. Each book in
the Sons of Sinclair
series is STANDALONE: *
Highland Conquest *
Highland Warrior *
Highland Justice
Never a Bride Amelia
Grey 2010-09-01
"Charming and
delightful-a must-read!"
-Joan Johnston, New York
Times bestselling author
of A Stranger's Game
"Witty dialogue and
clever schemes... Grey's
vivid characters will
charm readers." Booklist Her name is on
everyone's lips... When
he left for America six
years ago, the handsome
Viscount Stonehurst
never suspected that he
would return home to
England to find his
lovely fiancée embroiled
in the scandal of the
decade. The woman he
planned on making his
wife has been kissing
every man in
London...except him! But
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scandal doesn't matter
in search of the
truth... Engaged and
then abandoned,
Mirabella Wittingham is
determined to find the
man who drove her cousin
to suicide, even if it
means ruining her
reputation and
disgracing herself in
the process...When her
plans go awry, Mirabella
has no choice but to
turn to her long-lost
fiancé for help. But can
she trust the man who
deserted her so many
years ago, or is he
destined to fail her yet
again? "Readers will be
quickly drawn in by the
lively pace, the
appealing protagonists,
and the sexual chemistry
that almost visibly
shimmers between them in
this charming, lighthearted, and well-done
Regency." -Library
Journal "An uplifting,
wonderfully sensual
story. I hated for it to
end." -Meryl Sawyer, New
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

York Times bestselling
author of Play Dead
A Bride for a Rogue
Collette Cameron
2019-12-01 Formerly
titled Bride of Falcon
She can’t forget the
past. He can’t face the
future. Until fate
intervenes one night.
Many years ago, Ivonne
Wimpleton loved Chancy
Faulkenhurst and hoped
to marry him. Then one
day, without any
explanation, he sailed
to India. Now, after
five unsuccessful
Seasons and a riding
accident that left her
with a slight limp, her
only suitors are
fortune-hunters and
degenerates. Just as
Ivy’s resigned herself
to spinsterhood, Chance
unexpectedly returns.
Upon returning to
England, Chance is
disillusioned,
disfigured, and
emotionally scarred, but
his love for Ivy remains
is strong. However, he’s
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failed to acquire the
fortune he sought in
order to earn permission
to marry her. When he
discovers Ivy’s being
forced to wed to prevent
a scandalous secret from
being revealed, he's
determined to make her
his bride. Except,
believing Chance made no
effort to contact her
all those years, Ivy’s
furious with him. What’s
more, in his absence,
his father arranged a
profitable marriage for
Chance. As he battles
his own inner demons, he
must convince Ivy to
risk loving him again.
But will their parents’
interference jeopardize
Chance and Ivy’s
happiness once more?
__________ This friends
to lovers Regency
historical by a USA
Today bestselling author
will make you smile,
cry, and sigh as you
cheer Chance and Ivy on
to their happily-everafter. If you enjoy
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

reading ugly duckling,
wounded hero, or second
chance stories with a
dash of suspense, a
sprinkle of humor, and
spellbinding emotion
then you’ll adore
Collette Cameron’s
tantalizing THE
HONORABLE ROGUES®
SERIES. Settle into your
favorite reading nook
for a rousing romantic
adventure you can’t put
down. Though this book
can easily be read as a
stand-alone, most
readers prefer to read
the series in order. THE
HONORABLE ROGUES®
SERIES: A Kiss for A
Rogue A Bride for a
Rogue A Rogue’s
Scandalous Wish To
Capture a Rogue’s Heart
The Rogue and the
Wallflower A Rose for a
Rogue CHECK OUT
COLLETTE’S OTHER SERIES:
Castle Brides Heart of a
Scot Highland Heather
Romancing a Scot
Seductive Scoundrels The
Blue Rose Regency
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Romances: The Culpepper
Misses Wicked Earls’
Club
The Reluctant Husband
Lynne Graham 2015-03-09
When her father whisked
her away from her
mother, Francesca
"Frankie" Vitale was
exiled to Sardinia, an
island off the coast of
ItalyLater, when her dad
died, Frankie was stuck
with a family she didn't
understand, emotionally
or linguistically. As a
child, she had an
intense crush on
Santino, an older boy in
her town. After a night
of harmless fun leads
them to a shotgun
marriage, they go their
separate ways, linked
only by paper. When they
reunite, will their
marriage actually start,
or will they break their
bonds forever?
The Reluctant Duchess
Jane Goodger 2019-07-09
To save her family from
ruin, one young woman
must agree to marry a
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

mysterious duke in this
charming Regency Romance
for fans of Sabrina
Jeffries and Tessa Dare.
Orphaned young, Oliver
Sterling, eleventh duke
of Kendal, lives in
seclusion in his massive
home, Horncliffe Manor.
Convinced since
childhood that he is
monstrous, his only
company is his guardian,
Mr. Winters—a man who
perpetuates Oliver’s
self-loathing. Still,
Oliver is only human.
One day, he sees a
beautiful young woman in
a painting titled “St.
Ives Girl.” Captivated,
he asks Mr. Winters to
find her, marry her by
proxy, and bring her
back as his bride . . .
Rebecca Kane is shocked
that her squire father
has agreed to marry her
off to a duke in
exchange for payment of
his gambling debts. But
with no option, she
submits. Rebecca fears
this husband she has
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never seen in the light
of day—yet in the
marriage bed, her
husband is kind and
gentle. And though they
remain in darkness, she
detects nothing odd
about him. She wonders
what he is hiding and
soon finds there are
more mysteries to
uncover—about the
unsettling noises coming
from deep within the
manor, about Mr.
Winters, and about
love—of oneself and
one’s beloved . . .
Praise for the novels of
Jane Goodger “An
unforgettable read.” —RT
Book Reviews, 4 Stars,
on The Earl Most Likely
“Fun, delightfully
romantic—and sexy.”
—Sally MacKenzie on The
Spinster Bride “A
touching, compassionate,
passion-filled romance.”
—RT Book Reviews on A
Christmas Waltz “Goodger
writes romances that
touch readers’ hearts
and bring a smile to
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

their day.” —RT Book
Reviews
To Tempt The Saint Megan
Bryce 2015-03-31 Come
back to a time when
manners are everything
and rules are made to
never be broken. Come
back to a time when men
are in charge and women
do what they are told...
Yeah, that never
happened. Welcome to
Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love. To Tempt The
Saint Many years ago,
George St. Clair loved
and lost-- his heart,
his faith, his future.
Now, he is content to
watch not-so-silently as
life happens to his
friends, secure in the
knowledge that no woman
could tempt him again.
Absolutely certain that
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no woman is worth the
risk. Confident that he
is protected from the
pain... Honora Kempe
lost everything after
her fall from grace-her family, her life, a
future. Now, Hell hath
no fury like a disgraced
vicar's daughter and she
is determined to get
back what was hers. By
hook or by crook. Man by
man. Lie by lie. Until
one man makes her wonder
if love really can heal
all pain. And if too
late really is too
late... ~The Reluctant
Bride Collection~ (books
can be read in any
order) To Catch A
Spinster To Tame A Lady
To Wed The Widow To
Tempt The Saint regency
romance, historical
romance, victorian
romance, funny, witty
Confessions of a Royal
Bridegroom Vanessa Kelly
2014-04-01 Some men are
born into scandal.
Others pursue it with a
passion. Griffin Steel,
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

secret son of the duke
of Cumberland, is guilty
on both counts. Yet
somehow London's most
notorious scoundrel has
been saddled with an
abandoned baby boy - and
with the unflappable,
intriguing spinster
summoned to nurse him.
Justine Brightmore may
be a viscount's niece,
but she's also a spy's
daughter, determined to
safeguard the infant
when his suspected royal
parentage makes him a
target. Yet how to
protect herself from the
rakish Griffin?
Her Reluctant Groom Rose
Gordon 2012-03 Marcus
Sinclair, sixteenth Earl
of Sinclair, has lived
the last thirteen years
as a recluse following
an accident that left
him heavily scarred.
Though a recluse, Marcus
has still managed to
fall in love. The
problem? The woman he's
taken with is none other
than the sister of the
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lady he was once
betrothed to! Emma Green
has fancied herself in
love with Marcus since
she was barely out of
leading strings and he
taught her how to fish.
Neither her sister's
engagement to him, nor
the accident that left
him disfigured has
altered those feelings.
But that matters naught.
Why would he ever be
interested in the
younger sister of the
lady who ruined his
life?
When a Lord Needs a Lady
Jane Goodger 2014-02-06
“A heartwarming and
amusing romance . . .
with steamy scenes and
believable tension” from
the author of The Mad
Lord’s Daughter and When
a Duke Says I Do
(Library Journal). Lord
Graham Spencer needs a
wife. But not just any
girl will do. She must
have the money to save
his dilapidated estate
and desperate tenants.
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

So when he meets a
charming American lady’s
maid on the beach at
Brighton, the last thing
he ought to do is kiss
her. Katherine Wright is
hunting a titled
husband. Or at least her
mother is. But Katherine
can’t get the memory of
a most inappropriate
kiss out of her mind.
The handsome stranger
who took her in his arms
in Brighton was only a
valet, but even if she
is an heiress, she’d
rather spend her life
with him than some stiff
British aristocrat. Can
true love survive two
false identities, two
scheming mamas, and two
lavish house parties
where all is revealed?
It can . . . When A Lord
Needs A Lady Praise for
the Lords and Ladies
series “A gripping love
story . . . the perfect
read for anyone looking
to lose themselves in a
flawless romantic
novel.” —Fresh Fiction
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“Goodger’s Regency debut
abounds with quiet
charm.” —Publishers
Weekly “One of the most
sweetly emotional
stories I’ve read in
ages . . . Truly pulls
at the heartstrings.”
—All About Romance
The Bride of Ivy Green
(Tales from Ivy Hill
Book #3) Julie Klassen
2018-12-04 Much has
happened in idyllic Ivy
Hill in recent months,
and while several
villagers have found new
love and purpose,
questions remain--and a
few dearly held dreams
have yet to be
fulfilled. Jane Bell is
torn. Gabriel Locke is
back and has made his
intentions clear. But
Jane is reluctant to
give up her inn and
destine another man to a
childless marriage. Then
someone she never
expected to see again
returns to Ivy Hill. . .
. Mercy Grove has lost
her school and is
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

resigned to life as a
spinster, especially as
the man she admires
seems out of reach.
Should she uproot
herself from Ivy Cottage
to become a governess
for a former pupil? Her
decision will change
more lives than her own.
A secretive new
dressmaker arrives in
the village, but the
ladies soon suspect she
isn't who she claims to
be. Will they oust the
imposter, or help rescue
her from a dangerous
predicament? In the
meantime, everyone
expects Miss Brockwell
to marry a titled
gentleman, even though
her heart is drawn to
another. While the
people of Ivy Hill
anticipate one wedding,
an unexpected bride may
surprise them all. Don't
miss this romantic,
stirring conclusion to
Tales from Ivy Hill.
The Spinster Bride Jane
Goodger 2015-02-03 An
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unlucky-at-love veteran
gets more than he
bargained for from his
matchmaker in this
Victorian romance by the
author of When a Lord
Needs a Lady. Mr.
Charles Norris needs
help finding a wife . .
. For he has the
unfortunate habit of
falling for each
Season’s loveliest
debutante, only to have
his heart broken when
she weds another. Surely
Lady Marjorie Penwhistle
can help him. She’s
sensible, clever, knows
the ton, and must marry
a peer, which he is not.
Since she’s decidedly
out of his reach,
Charles is free to enjoy
her refreshing
honesty—and her
unexpectedly enticing
kisses . . . Lady
Marjorie Penwhistle
doesn’t want a husband .
. . At least not the
titled-but-unbearable
suitors her mother is
determined she wed.
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

She’d rather stay
unmarried and look after
her eccentric brother.
Still, advising Mr.
Norris is a most
exciting secret
diversion. After all,
how hard will it be to
match-make someone so
forthright, honorable,
and downright handsome?
It's not as if she’s in
danger of finding
Charles all-tooirresistible herself . .
. Praise for The
Spinster Bride
“Alternates between
being funny thanks to
spot on humorous dialog
and heart wrenchingly
realistic due to Jane
Goodger's attention to
detail and accuracy.”
—Fresh Fiction
To Tempt the Saint Large Print Megan Bryce
2016-02-29 Come back to
a time when manners are
everything and rules are
made to never be broken.
Come back to a time when
men are in charge and
women do what they are
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told... Yeah, that never
happened. Welcome to
Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love. To Tempt The
Saint Many years ago,
George St. Clair loved
and lost-- his heart,
his faith, his future.
Now, he is content to
watch not-so-silently as
life happens to his
friends, secure in the
knowledge that no woman
could tempt him again.
Absolutely certain that
no woman is worth the
risk. Confident that he
is protected from the
pain... Honora Kempe
lost everything after
her fall from grace-her family, her life, a
future. Now, Hell hath
no fury like a disgraced
vicar's daughter and she
is determined to get
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

back what was hers. By
hook or by crook. Man by
man. Lie by lie. Until
one man makes her wonder
if love really can heal
all pain. And if too
late really is too
late... ~The Reluctant
Bride Collection~ (books
can be read in any
order) To Catch A
Spinster To Tame A
Dragon To Wed The Widow
To Tempt The Saint
Some Like It Charming
Megan Bryce 2014-01-29
Mackenzie Wyatt believes
in two things: herself
and her plan. And her
plan is to keep her head
down and to work hard
until she can retire.
Never mind that she
doesn't know what she'll
do once she retires– at
least she won't be
working for the man
anymore. Because even
though he's a gorgeous
man, he's still her boss
and he likes to push her
buttons. Ethan Howell
O'Connor's charmed life
comes to a screeching
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halt after his latest
ex-girlfriend starts a
fashionable trend in
talking to the tabloids.
Now all of Ethan's old
girlfriends are talking
to the press, ruining
his reputation, and
wiping that charming
smile right off his
face. The only person
who can brighten his
black mood is the same
person who can annoy him
to kingdom come. He and
Mackenzie have feuded
since the day she was
hired but now Ethan's
starting to realize:
maybe those sparks were
hiding a blazing fire.
Mackenzie's about to
find out that sometimes
a gorgeous man can come
up with a plan all his
own, and it's a given
that it'll mess hers up.
billionaire romance,
boss romance, fake
fiance, romantic comedy,
office romance, funny,
free romance
The Bad Luck Bride Janna
MacGregor 2017-05-02 All
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

were shocked at the
announcement of the
“cursed” Lady Claire
Cavensham to Lord
Alexander Hallworth, the
Marquess of Pembrooke,
especially since she is
already engaged to
another unfortunate
Lord. Perhaps she will
make it to the altar
this time with one of
these fine gentlemen!
—Midnight Cryer No one
is left breathless at
the imperious
pronouncement of her
engagement to Lord
Pembrooke more than
Claire. She hardly knows
the dangerously
outrageous man! But
after three engagements
gone awry and a fourth
going up in glorious
flames, she isn’t in a
position to refuse...
Alexander requires the
hand of his enemy’s
fiancée in marriage in
order to complete his
plans for revenge. It’s
his good fortune that
the “cursed” woman is
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desperate. However, what
begins as a sham turns
into something
scandalously deeper...
“Full-bodied
romance...with
intelligence and
heart."—Cathy Maxwell
"Captivating characters
and a romance that
sizzles."—Eloisa James
"Will leave you
swooning."—Sabrina
Jeffries The Bad Luck
Bride is the first in a
new Regency romance
series from Janna
MacGregor!
Secrets of a Spinster
Rebecca Connolly
2016-06-01 Behind every
little secret... Mary
Hamilton has had enough
of being passed over by
all of the eligible men
in London, though she's
had years and years of
practice, and she's
ready to give it up. But
before she hangs up her
dancing shoes for good,
she wants one season of
everything she's never
had - invitations,
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

flirtation, and suitors.
But will all of that
actually give her what
she's always secretly
wanted? ...there's
another secret
waiting... Geoffrey
Harris is more than
happy to spend his time
being permanent escort
to Mary during her final
season in London. After
all, she's been his best
friend for years, and
what better way to send
her off than in grand
style? But when her plan
actually starts to work,
he isn't so sure he
wants any part of it,
leaving him to wonder
what it is he does want.
Or who.
The Runaway Bride (The
Bride Ships Book #2)
Jody Hedlund 2020-03-03
Wealthy Arabella
Lawrence flees to
British Columbia on a
bride ship still wearing
the scars of past
mistakes. One of the few
single women in the
boomtown, she
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immediately has suitors,
but she is determined
not to find herself
trapped again by a poor
choice. Vying for her
hand are two very
different men.
Lieutenant Richard
Drummond is a gentleman
in the Navy and is held
in high esteem. Peter
Kelly is the town's
baker and has worked
hard to build a thriving
business. He and
Drummond not only
compete for Arabella's
affections, but clash
over their views of how
the natives should be
treated in the midst of
a smallpox outbreak. As
Arabella begins to
overcome her fears, she
discovers someone in
dire need--a starving
girl abandoned by her
tribe. Intent on helping
the girl, Arabella leans
on Peter's advice and
guidance. Will she have
the wisdom to make the
right decision or will
seeking what's right
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

cost both her and Peter
everything?
Some Like It Hopeless
Megan Bryce 2014-05-08
In love with her gay
best friend since
forever, Cassandra
Spencer has accepted
that not everyone can
have the fairy tale. Not
everyone can have
marriage and children
and the same last name.
But she has Shane, and
she loves him and he
loves her... Until he
falls in love with
someone else. Someone
nothing like Cassandra;
someone she can never
accept. Brady Roberts
destroyed his whole
world, and there will be
no forgiveness. No end
to his guilt and pain.
He exists day to day
until he tangles with a
woman who just won’t let
him. A woman who
believes that life is
meant to be lived, no
matter how hard it is.
No matter how much it
hurts. No matter how
31/35

Downloaded from
bucksandjakes.com on
September 29, 2022 by
guest

hopeless. Because
sometimes, hopeless
doesn’t have to mean
alone. And sometimes,
hopeless isn’t the end.
keywords: romantic
comedy, billionaire
romance, contemporary
romance, gay romance,
best friends
To Wed The Widow Megan
Bryce 2014-10-09 Come
back to a time when
manners are everything
and rules are made to
never be broken. Come
back to a time when men
are in charge and women
do what they are told...
Yeah, that never
happened. Welcome to
Megan Bryce's
Regencyland, where
ladies with backbone get
what they want. Where a
woman can thumb her nose
at rules and care little
for convention, and yet
somehow, unexpectedly
and most reluctantly,
find love. To Wed The
Widow A man with a
Future, the Honorable
George Sinclair would
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

rather poke his eye out
than take his place
beside his brother and
learn How To Be An Earl.
But when an earl orders,
a brother obeys. And
when an earl tries to
make his brother steady
and responsible and old
and gray, well... he
just might kill them
both. A woman with a
Past, Lady Haywood is a
scandalous distraction
that no honorable
gentleman can ignore.
Especially one who's
just been told that his
very happy life is
changing irrevocably to
the boring. But even if
a scandalous distraction
is what George wants,
what he needs is a wife.
A virgin wife. A
scandal-less wife... The
earl would be the first
to say that his brother
has always had a problem
choosing what he needs
over what he wants. Lady
Haywood would say that
very few women who have
buried five husbands
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would bother with a
sixth. And George would
say...why, this sounds
like fine fun. ~The
Reluctant Bride
Collection~ (books can
be read in any order) To
Catch A Spinster To Tame
A Lady To Wed The Widow
To Tempt The Saint
regency romance,
victorian romance, witty
historical romance
The King's Horrible
Bride Kati Wilde
2018-05-21 After
inheriting Kapria's
throne, Maximilian's
only objective was to
erase his father's
corrupt legacy--a task
that might have been
impossible if a dying
billionaire hadn't given
Maximilian his
fortune...and his
daughter, Victoria.
Twelve years later,
Maximilian has finally
secured his kingdom's
future, and he's ready
to claim his bride--even
if his advisors insist
that she's a horrible
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

choice.They aren't the
only ones who need
persuading. Because
after waiting for so
long, finally marrying
Maximilian should have
been a dream come true
for Victoria. Instead
she's caught in a
nightmare of duty and
obligation, betrothed to
a king who pretends to
love her in front of the
cameras. She always
wanted to be the perfect
bride...but when she's
not fantasizing about
Maximilian's big hands,
she's dreaming about
running away. But
Maximilian will never
let Victoria escape him.
Because the king isn't
pretending, and he's
waited long enough to
claim his queen... Don't
miss any of the Royal
Wedding series by Alexa
Riley, Ruby Dixon, Kati
Wilde, and Ella
Goode!THE KING'S
SPINSTER BRIDE by Ruby
DixonTHE KING'S HORRIBLE
BRIDE by Kati WildeTHE
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KING'S INNOCENT BRIDE by
Ella Goode
The Spinster Book Myrtle
Reed 2019-12-04 "The
Spinster Book" by Myrtle
Reed. Published by Good
Press. Good Press
publishes a wide range
of titles that
encompasses every genre.
From well-known classics
& literary fiction and
non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet
undiscovered gems−of
world literature, we
issue the books that
need to be read. Each
Good Press edition has
been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost
readability for all ereaders and devices. Our
goal is to produce
eBooks that are userfriendly and accessible
to everyone in a highquality digital format.
A Bride of Convenience
(The Bride Ships Book
#3) Jody Hedlund
2020-06-30 Unemployed
mill worker Zoe Hart
jumps at the opportunity
to-catch-a-spinster-the-reluctant-bride-collection-1

to emigrate to British
Columbia in 1863 to find
a better life and be
reunited with her
brother, who fled from
home after being accused
of a crime. Pastor to
miners in the mountains,
Abe Merivale discovers
an abandoned baby during
a routine visit to
Victoria and joins
efforts with Zoe, one of
the newly arrived brideship women, to care for
the infant. While there,
he's devastated by the
news from his fiancee in
England that she's
marrying another man.
With mounting pressure
to find the baby a home,
Zoe accepts a proposal
from a miner of
questionable character
after he promises to
help her locate her
brother. Intent on
protecting Zoe and
frustrated by his failed
engagement, Abe offers
his own hand as groom.
After a hasty wedding,
they soon realize their
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marriage of convenience
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is not so convenient
after all.
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